HANSON OIL CORPORATION

P, O. BOX 1515 ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88201 PHONE AC 505-622.7330

May 28, 1976

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. Joe D. Raney
Director
Re: Hanson 0il Corporation #2-X-"A"
DeKalb-Compton State
660' FNL and 660' FEL Sec. 15-11S-27E
Chaves County, New Mexico

Dear Joe:

The above captioned well was drilled on a State lease along with three other
wells now identified as Levick "D" #1, 2 and 3. These four wells were sold

in the early part of 1969 to Paul Slayton, Security National Bank Building,

Roswell, New Mexico 88201.

Evidently Paul failed to file a C-104 on this particular well as your records
indicate him as being the operator of the Levick wells but not of this State
well. We were in contact with Mr. Slayton's office on May 26, 1976, and they
indicated that they would immediately file a C-104 with you in regard to this
well.

We are sorry for the confusion created by this, but since our letter of February
3, 1969, to your Artesia District Office, we had not heard anything with regard
to this particular well.

Yours very truly,

HANSON OIL CORPORATION
o
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Ray Willis
Vice-President, Production
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